KIPP:

" ACADEMY

March 3, 2023
Greetings KIPP Woodson Families,

At KIPP Metro Atlanta Schools, scholar safety is our number one priority. This requires us
to have a structured dismissal process to ensure a safe exit from the building. Presently,
it is forecasted that we may experience inclement weather that may produce strong
winds around the fime of our scheduled dismissal.

If the weather requires us to shelter in place, we will suspend the dismissal process until
the weather is sustainable to operate the dismissal process. This means all staff and
scholars will remain in the building and shelter in place until we receive communication
that it is safe to resume the dismissal process. We will notify families as soon as possible if
a change in dismissal procedures are required.

We are grateful for your partnership as we insist upon safety for our campus community.
If you have any questions or concerns please reach me at the phone number or emaiil
below.

Sincerely,

Tara Stifler
Lower School Principal

Emanuel Mathis
Upper School Principal



